
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20230017. 

Please, send the 17 letter. 

John Plescow 
Tuesday, February 7, 2023 10:40 AM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 
FW: To CLK Docket 20230017 

From: Diane Hood <DHOOD@PSC.STATE.FL.US> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Tuesday, February 07, 2023 10:11 AM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20230017 

From: David Flores <hunterki11er1492@gmail.com> 
Sent: Sunday, February 05, 2023 2:33 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL .s proposed rate increase 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/7/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 00969-2023 

We all went thought the same storm and have had to adjust to all the rate increase all the while our pay checks have not 
increased . we all have rising cost. I don't see how they can justify a rate increase for a natural disaster when I'm sure 
they have gotten money from the government seems like they want to double dip. So please reject their rate increase. 
Maybe have them pay there top people less that way they can save some money. 

Sincerely, 

David Flores 

Sent from Mail for Windows 
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